Mike is a Distinguished University Professor and the PI both for the Deep Impact mission in NASA's Discovery Program and for the Small Bodies Node of NASA's Planetary Data System. His research has for many years emphasized comets and extended also to asteroids. Observational studies have included observations of comets at all wav elengths from EUV to radio to study the nuclei, the dust, and the gas. He has also partic ipated in the major programs to observe occultations of asteroids as means of determini ng their size and shape. He has also done numerical simulations to interpret his observat ions. His graduate students have made successful careers both on the observational and on the theoretical side of cometary astronomy.
Deep Impact

On 7 July 1999 NASA announced the selection of our Deep Impact mission to be the eighth flight in the Discovery Program. On 23 May 2001, the mission was confirmed to go into the construction phase (phase C/D in NASA jargon). The project underwent its Critical Design Review Jan 29-31, 2002. The instruments were handed over to the spacecraft team in August 2003 for integration into the spacecraft. The complete flight system then went through its environmental tests and was shipped to Florida in October 2004. Launch occurred on 12 January 2005 and encounter occurred on 4 July 2005. 

Some details about the mission are on our Deep Impact web pages. These pages are still being developed and more information will be added to them regularly. Papers about Deep Impact are linked from my publications page. Several PowerPoint presentations about Deep Impact are available. Here are a few - one that was presented at the Erice Workshop at the Ettore Majorana Center for Science and Culture in summer 2001 and another that was presented in June 2002 at a Meudon Workshop on the interior structure of small bodies. More recent presentations include one that I have used as the basis for several recent talks and one that Karen Meech gave as a colloquium at ESO. For now, they are available only as binary Power Point files. BEWARE: The files are about 15 to 17 MBytes each so don't download them unless you have plenty of storage space and bandwidth. A recent short paper presented at the IAU General Assembly in July 2003 is also available. 

